Jacob Paget

From: Laura Murphy 3 9(2)(@)

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2024 3:09 pm

To: Oliver Sangster; Listed Projects; Stephanie Frame
Cc: Vanessa Hamm; Lisa Mead

Subject: RE: Listed project matter

Importance: High

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Thank you Oliver — | have discussed my query with Stephanie Frame just now.

My query relates to ANON-URZ4-5FRC-5 (Kuratau Hydro-Electric Power Scheme Re-Consenting), lodged on behalf of
King Country Energy Limited. We have become aware that an administrative error has been made in lodging the
application, and ‘2B’ rather than the ‘2A’ has been ticked in the first question of the application. The project was
intended to be lodged as a schedule 2A listing application.

This email is to request that you please amend the application to refer to ‘2A’ in the first question, and that you
treat the application as a schedule 2A application. Can you please confirm to us that this has been rectified?

Nga mihi
Laura

From: Oliver Sangster S 9(2)(a)

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2024 2:44 PM

To: Laura Murphy S 9(2)(a)

Cc: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Listed project matter

Hi Laura,

We are not taking phone calls on these matters, in order to ensure any correspondence is accurately
captured.

Please send through your query to listedprojects@mfe.govt.nz

Cheers
Oliver

From: Laura Murphy S 9(2)(a)

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 2:16 PM
To: Oliver Sangster S 9(2)(2)

Subject: RE: Listed project matter
Importance: High

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.
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Kia ora Oliver

Appreciate that but this is a unique situation and | would really appreciate the opportunity to speak with you, after
which | am happy to put my query in writing for the public record. Can | please give you a call?

Thanks
Laura

From: Oliver Sangster S 9(2)(a)

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2024 2:00 PM
To: Laura Murphy S 9(2)(2)

Cc: listed.projects@mfe.govt.nz
Subject: RE: Listed project matter

Kia ora Laura

Please send your query to listed.projects@mfe.govt.nz. This is a staffed email inbox where your query distributed to
the correct channel and we can keep a public record of it and any required response

Kind regards
Oliver

From: Laura Murphy S 9(2)(2)

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 1:28 PM
To: Oliver Sangster S 9(2)(2)

Subject: Listed project matter
Importance: High

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Hi Oliver

| need to urgently speak with someone in relation to a Fast Track Listing application. Are you able to provide me
with a number that | can call you on?

Thanks
Laura

HOLLAND BECKETT

Laura Murphy / Associate
s 9(2)(a)
hobec.co.nz

This email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy this message and any
attachments.





